
 

PRODUCT RECALL 
 

WOODEN ANIMAL DRUM 
 

The paint used on some Wooden Animal Drums  

is in excess of the federal lead paint standard for lead. 
 

                                                                                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Consumers should immediately take the recalled WOODEN ANIMAL 

DRUM away from children.  For a full refund, return the WOODEN 

ANIMAL DRUM to any Cost Plus World Market store. 
 

Call Cost Plus, Inc. for additional information at: 
  

1-877-967-5362 

7:00 am to 12:00 am EDT 
 

Further details are located at: www.worldmarket.com 
 

In cooperation with the U. S. Consumer Product Safety Commission 


